Town of Hartford Entrance Permit Policy

An entrance permit application will be completed when applicable and reviewed by the road commissioner/selectmen. The road commissioner must sign the permit when issuing. The road commissioner must also sign the permit after he has inspected the work that has been completed. Entrance permits are to be issued to newly developed parcels.

The Road Commissioner will determine the size of the culvert to be installed and the groundwork needed. The minimum size of all culverts to be installed is 15" by 30'. The installed culvert must be new and made of steel or double lined plastic. The cost of the culvert, installation and all material needed is the responsibility of the property owner. The town will maintain the culvert once it is installed.

Amended at March 18, 2004 Selectmen's Meeting. Amended at the March 16, 2006 Selectmen's Meeting.

David Bowen	Date
Lee Holman	Date
Hope McCabe	 Date